John Rendon

EaN—
From: John Rendon
Sent: Tuesday; September : D48 11:50 AM
To: pomaileylaw@ aol com
Cc: Michelle MOITIS
Subject: > MO 1 408

Mr. O'Malley,

As requested, | approve FOREStimMEWaIVEr of the Harwich Harbor Management Plan regulation that requires you to
occupy your Herring River moonng (permlt #409) for at least 30 days during the boating season (Memorial Day to
Columbus Day). This waiver is for the 2018 boating season. Good luck with your boat repairs. regards,

John C. Rendon
Harbormaster
Town of Harwich
774 212-6193 (c)

From: pomalleylaw@aol.com [mailto:pomalleylaw@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 12:16 PM

To: John Rendon

Subject: Mooring 409 Herring river

Dear Harbormaster Rendon,

| have a mooring at the Herring River number 409. We have had some mechanical issues with the engine and also had
to replace the fuel tank on the Boat (Grady White) as a result we are requesting a waiver of the 30 day use rule. Hope to
have the Boat back shortly the boat yard has been very slow fixing the issue.

thanks
Patrick O'Malley



